
To the House Committee on Health Care: 

I am a student at Aveda Institute Portland and I support HB 2970. As part of my Esthetics curriculum, I am learning about a variety of 
treatments and services, including LED light therapy and microdermabrasion. These topics are also included in my state board 
exam, which I will be tested on to get my Esthetics license.
Shifting this scope of practice over to a different license would limit my career opportunities and contradict the training that I’ve had. I 
am fighting for this bill for myself and my future in this industry. Thank you for taking my considerations into account.

Thank you,

LillyAnne Redington 


